
From:  "Doug Farquhar" <doug.farquhar@ncsl.org> 
To: "Erica Phipps" <ephipps@ccemtl.org> 
Date:  3/13/02 5:32PM 
 
Erica, 
It was nice to see you last week in Mexico City.  As I mentioned, NCSL has 
received funding from EPA to address Children's Health.  This funding allows 
us to provide outreach to state legislators on children's environmental 
health, which we do through variety of methods.  If you have some policies, 
issues, reports that you need us to distribute, please let me know.  We 
should be able to have the CEC better known to the states. 
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